
Have you ever wanted to play a 
Pipe Organ?

Well, here is your chance!  
PIPE ORGAN ENCOUNTER 2018 

SPONSORED BY THE RIVER VALLEY CHAPTER  
OF THE AMERICAN GUILD OF ORGANISTS  

All interested students who are in grade 5 or above  
are invited to see, hear and play a special pipe organ at 
St. Mark’s Lutheran Church in Marion. You will have the 
opportunity to learn about how an organ is played and, 

best of all, area organists will help you play it for yourself!  

When: SATURDAY, February 17, 2018 
10:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Where: St. Mark’s Lutheran Church 
8300 C Ave NE, Marion, IA 52302 

Cost: FREE! PIZZA LUNCH INCLUDED 
 

This wonderful opportunity is FREE and open to everyone,  
whether or not you have ever studied the organ.  

Some piano background is helpful. Bring a favorite piece of music to play on the organ.  

Please make reservations by contacting:  
Matthew Penning at rivervalleyago@gmail.com 

 
Please include your name, age, years of piano/organ study, address, and phone number.  

Join Us! 
You are sure to have a great time!
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